September 2024 - FAN Club Meeting
Wednesday September 4th, 2024

The first meeting of the season was held on Wednesday September 4th, 2024, at 7 pm. The meeting was opened by our president Margaret Rom with a salute to the flag and a moment of silence. She welcomed old members back and new members to the meeting.
Margaret announced a few changes to the club. Marge Turner will now be secretary. Brenda Terhune was thanked for being treasurer last season. And Marge was welcomed to her new duties. Dues tonight will be raised to $ 10 per person per season paid annually in September. As you all know the cost of living keeps going up and speakers that we have come in are now charging us. 
All September birthdays were asked to please stand and introduce yourselves. Birthday wishes were extended to all.
Margaret asked if everyone picked a number for Big Bucks tonight that wanted to. Especially because when all 50 numbers are sold, the winner gets $250. And $250 goes to our recreation club. This money has helped to pay for entertainment among other things. One of the Schultz’s is here tonight, Bill or his wife Carol, to collect monies.
I would like to discuss what some of my plans are for this year and get some input of what you folks are interested in. This month dues will be collected. In October our local beekeeper Julie Riggs will be here to talk about the importance of bees in the world and beekeeping.
We have 2 parties a year, one in December and one in June. Jean McDowell and her 2 daughters have volunteered to help decorate our clubhouse for this Decembers Xmas Party.  Food of fare has not yet decided. A murder Mystery will also be scheduled. 
Discussion followed on suggestions. There is historical interest in the Hindenburg disaster and the Titanic. The suggestion of a handwriting analysis and a medium was also made.  These will be investigated. As we get people to commit, we will fill in our calendar and post it. The suggestion of our final life plans was nixed.  
We are going to try and get all the people of this community to bring in their wares for show and tell. We did this once before and were amazed at the hidden talent of this community.
Dues were collected. This year people were given receipts that they paid. Coffee and dessert were served. A list was passed around so that our fantastic bakers can volunteer to bring baked goods in for our coffee and dessert time. And for those who do not bake but know what fine desserts should taste like, please buy them and share them with us also.  
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